
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Through nurturing trust and 

strong relationships, our 
learning adventure will see 

each and every one of us 
thrive in God’s love. 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 

On Friday 15th July Father Alex held a leavers’ mass for year 6. Thank you 

to those parents who were able to join us for this occasion. It was a very 

emotional event and the children reflected on some wonderful, heartfelt 

memories of their time here. 

 

Year 6 Leavers Party 

On Friday 8th July there was a plethora of fun and frivolity as the Year 6 

enjoyed their farewell party. Amidst mountains of Dominos pizza, kindly 

supplied by the Friends of SMSP, was a dodgeball match against the staff, a 

water fight and hide and seek around the school in the dark. I know Year 6 

will join me in saying a massive thank you to the staff who supported them 

this year and through their time at SMSP. Year 6, you will be greatly missed 

but we wish you all the best as you venture off to high school.  

 

 
 

End of Year Mass 

On Thursday 21st June, we will be taking all the children from Reception 

through to Year 6 to St Peter’s church for an end of year mass. Those 

children who are taking part in readings and the offertory will go to the 

church on Monday with Mrs Armstrong and Mrs Goddard for a practise. 
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Parents are welcome to attend the service which begins at 10am. If any 

parents are able to walk down to the church with their child’s class then 

please let the class teacher know. We will be leaving school at 9:30am and 

should return by 11:30am. 

  

Farewells and Best Wishes 

As we say our goodbyes to Year 6, we also say farewell to some members of 

our SMSP family. We would like to thank you for all the amazing hard work 

and support you have given the children, families and school in your time 

here. You will all be greatly missed but we wish you all the best in your 

future endeavours. 

Miss Melton 

Mrs Butler 

Mrs Simm 

Mrs Hardman 

Mrs MacPhee 

We would also like to say good luck and best wishes to Miss Cullum, who is 

getting married over the Summer holidays. We will welcome her back as 

Mrs Steele! 

 

  

 
 

School Values 
 

Believe, Love, 
Respect and Trust.  

With Christ at the centre of 
all we do we Believe and 
Trust in Him to help us to 
show Love and Respect to 

all. 

 

Year 5 Trip To Flixton 

Year 5 had a wonderful time at Flixton Aviation Museum deepening their 

knowledge and understanding of the Second World War. They were able to 

get hands on with artifacts such as gas masks and experience what it was like 

to be on board a range of aircraft used in the era, including using a flying 

simulator. One of their more challenging tasks on the day was to put a baby 

(doll!) inside a gas mask in 9 seconds! 

 
 



 
 

School Vision 
 

We believe that even with 

God’s love we can 

sometimes experience 

challenges. Just like our 

patron saints, Mary and 

Peter, they experienced 

difficult times in their life 

that took strength and 

perseverance to 

overcome.  At our school, 

we value this challenge and 

encourage children to 

experience it, knowing that 

together with our support 

and love, they will 

experience a successful 

outcome be it in an 

academic subject or through 

social experiences. We are 

all exploring our own talents 

 

Extreme Heat Warning 

As the country continues to bake in the hot weather, we have made the 

decision to allow all children to wear PE kit on Monday and 

Tuesday. We are hoping they will be more comfortable in shorts and t-

shirts and we continue to remind them to drink plenty of water throughout 

the day and wear hats when outside.  

 

End of term arrangements 

A reminder that the summer term ends for the children at 1pm on Thursday 

21st July. Please collect your child as normal from their class doors and 

inform the teachers of any change of adult if you have had to make 

alternative arrangements for pick-up.  

 

Kids Eat Free 

(See below) 



and each day we  

‘Set Sail for Success’ 

 

 


